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Experience Florida&#039;s Magical
&#039;Glow&#039;: Bioluminescence

Hotspots Revealed!
Explore Brevard County&#039;s stunning bioluminescence
hotspots, including Merritt Island and Indian River Lagoon,

best viewed July-August.

Merritt Island National Wildlife Refuge, Brevard County,
Florida, USA - In the balmy summer months of July and August,
Florida’s waters transform into magical glowing landscapes,
attracting nature lovers and adventure seekers alike to witness
the enchanting phenomenon of bioluminescence. This natural
spectacle occurs as tiny organisms, primarily dinoflagellates,
emit electric blue ripples when perturbed by swimmers or
kayakers. As Jacksonville.com notes, July and August are the
peak months for viewing this aquatic light show, with several
prime locations across the state to catch the shimmering glow.

https://www.jacksonville.com/story/news/2025/07/18/best-time-bioluminescence-florida-jacksonville-st-augustine/85257826007/


Among the popular hot spots are the Merritt Island National
Wildlife Refuge and the Indian River Lagoon, renowned for their
breathtaking displays. The Banana River, nestled in Brevard
County, also boasts remarkable views. Those venturing closer to
St. Augustine will find Guana Lake and Safety Harbor near
Tampa Bay equally mesmerizing, while Fort De Soto County Park
and Shell Key Preserve in Pinellas County round out the must-
visit list. Even the Fort Pierce Inlet State Park in St. Lucie County
provides remarkable opportunities to experience this
phenomenon.

Tips for Your Nighttime Adventure
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